Happy Monday!!!

Elections Update:
Check out the Who's Who of Candidates on the OEA website for more information about
the candidates running for board seats.

Ballots went out by email today to elect 2 elementary board members, 1 middle school
board member and 11 members to represent OEA at Representative Assembly. Make
sure to vote before elections close on March 3rd at 5pm.

CAF board elections were emailed through Survey Monkey today. If you are a contributing
member to CAF, please make sure to vote for up to 2 board members before the close of
elections on March 3rd at 5pm.

Updates:

I will be meeting this week with the district to discuss the issues we have been having with
PLCs and late starts. OEA continues to work with the district to be able to provide
clarification on the expectations of these days and make sure that we are using this time
wisely.

The membership committee will be meeting Tuesday, February 25th at 5pm at OEA. We
have recruited over 100 members this year and are continuing to get new members. We
are in the Just One campaign right now and only need 17 more members to meet our
goal. Please reach out to others in your building and let them know about the benefits of
joining.

Bingo Night is this Friday, February 28th at 5:30pm. Make sure and invite others in your
building. This event is open to members and non-members. See the flyer below for more
details.

Comp and Benefits will be meeting Wednesday, February 26th at 4:45pm at OEA. We will
be looking at details from other contracts and discussing research that was done. This
meeting is open for any member to attend.

Our listening tour is continuing, and we are starting to see trends from the input from our
educators. It is now time to work with community partners and share our stories from our
classrooms. Please sign up for one of the March listening sessions. See the flyer below for
registration and more information.

The Croker Group will again be at OEA on March 4th at 6pm to present a seminar on
retirement. If you would like to attend or zoom in, please reply to this email.

Have a great week,

Kathy Poehling
OEA President
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TOUR

r from educators, parents and community
Share your vision for what OPS should look 1
nd room. Hosted by t Omaha Education As
ents are open to all, no membership required.

TUES. FEB. 18
THE VENUE @ THE HIGHLANDER

2120 N. 30THST.
ALL 6-7:30 PM.

WED. MARCH 12
MCC FORT OMAHA CAMPUS
5300 M. 30TH ST.

THURS. MARCH 27
MCC SOUTH OMAHA CAMPUS
2909 EDWARD BABE GOMEZ AVE
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A night of fun and fellowship with your colleagues and
leadership! Bring your favorite snack/drink
PRIZES for Winning!

Bring a potential member who joins & collect a prize!

FRIDAY NIGHT FEB. 28TH @ OEA
5:30-8:00PM.

4202 S. 57th Street
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